
  Job Vacancy 
 

 
Cleaner 
 

Permanent Full Time and Casual pool opportunities I Great work environment I Competitive 
Employment Conditions 
 

 

A Brilliant Blend 

PMB 21, 11-13 Waldeck Street Dongara WA 6525   I   t 9927 0000   I   e reception@irwin.wa.gov.au   I   www.irwin.wa.gov.au 

 

Are you a diligent and detail-focused individual with a passion for cleanliness and hygiene? 

The Shire of Irwin is currently seeking a dedicated Full-Time Cleaner, along with expressions of interest 
for a pool of casual cleaning staff. 

As a Cleaner, you will be a key player in maintaining the cleanliness, safety, and upkeep of the Shire of 
Irwin’s buildings and facilities. Working as part of a small supportive team, your role will involve cleaning 
Shire buildings, facilities, and public amenities, ensuring a high standard of cleanliness and hygiene for 
both employees and the public. 

The ideal candidates will have experience with commercial cleaning methods, products, and equipment, 
and will be capable of working independently while demonstrating a strong commitment to honesty and 
integrity. 

About You 
To be successful in the role: 

• Previous experience as a cleaner will be highly regarded, and a current 'C' Class driver's licence 
is essential. 

Interested?  For confidential enquiries about the position, please contact Deb Molgaard, Coordinator 
of Infrastructure Services, at 08 9927 0000. 

How to apply 

Applicants are required to submit a cover letter and resume, and details of their two most recent 
professional referees. For further information about the vacancy, please visit our website at 
www.irwin.wa.gov.au  
 
Applications can be emailed to hr@irwin.wa.gov.au  
 
The successful candidates will be required to provide proof of eligibility of working rights in Australia; 
hold a National Police Clearance (no older than 6 months), a Working with Children Check and willing 
to undergo a pre-employment screening to include a medical and drug and alcohol testing. 

Applications close at 5pm on Monday 28th April 2025 
The Shire of Irwin reserves the right to commence short-listing prior to the closing date and is an equal opportunity employer 
proudly promoting an all-inclusive and safe work environment.   

 
Shane Ivers  
Chief Executive Officer 
Shire of Irwin 
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